
 

 

Tuesday 4th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Please be aware that should your child wish to bring a ball into school for use at social times, 
they will be required to either carry the ball in a bag or place the ball in their locker. Should 
a student be seen holding/bouncing a ball in the corridors or in classrooms, it will be 
confiscated until the end of the school day. If this happens on three occasions, your child 
will be banned from bringing their own ball onto site.  
 
This will come into effect from Wednesday 5th June.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support with this.  
 
Mrs Harris 
 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 
 

 


